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Comments: The Heber herd and wild burros have lived in these lands peacefully for decades. The only nuisance
is humans. Cows do not belong in the forest. They are not native. These horses, however, are native and should
be permitted to live peacefully and without the ridiculous interventions, all cruel, which are in the works of being
proposed.

It is time these animals are not only left alone, but also protected. The only fixing that needs

to be done is with the land management and ranchers who selfishly want to exterminate these horses for good.
There is no overpopulation problem just as there is no ravaging of the lands by these animals. Ranchers and
behind the scenes negotiations with state land management IS the issue. Stop harassing these animals! They
are right where they need to be.



